
17th June 2021 

Dates for your diary   
22/06/2021              Year 5 Taster days at Carres and Girls High School                            21/07/2021 Last day of term 

22/06/2021        Year 6 WW2 Day 

25/06/2021        Transition Day   

30/06/2021        Viking Link Workshop day Y4/Y5 

05/07/2021              Year 4 Trip to Woodside Wildlife 

12/07/2021              Year 6 Hilltop trip (12-16 July 2021) 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Friday 25th June, our Year 6 pupils will be spending the day at their new secondary schools and the rest of the 

children will be spending the day with their new class teacher.  It is important that the children get to spend time with 

their new class teacher prior to September but we will ensure that classrooms have been sanitised prior to children 

moving to their new classroom and it will all be done in a Covid secure way.  

 
I can now inform you of the staffing structure for September 2021, which can be found below: 

 

Swimming (Y2-Y6) 
Please could we ask that 
children have waterproof 
sun cream applied before 
school on their swimming 

day. Thank you 

Class Teacher 

Reception Mrs Bontoft 

Year 1 Mrs Lakins/Mrs McMorran (Mrs Norris) 

Year 2 Mrs Albrighton (Mrs Fletcher) 

Year 3 Miss Coogan 

Year 4 Mr Powell 

Year 5 Mrs Ruffy 

Year 6 Mr Fuller 

If you have any further questions or if you wish to discuss the matter further, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs J Bentley  
Headteacher  

Reading 
Reading is to the mind what exercise is to the body. We work 
hard to encourage all our children to enjoy reading in school and 
would love to support you to help your child read for pleasure at 
home. Please take a few moments to fill in this form. It will help 
us to see where we might be able to help you. You may even find 
some helpful ideas in it!  
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?
id=3CXAhAp7t06EwFJYhOY7cku6EhxtdwFJkOF_9IUwDbVUOTZOSVlCWUc4VE
U1MzJGTjZKT1ZUODNXRi4u  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=3CXAhAp7t06EwFJYhOY7cku6EhxtdwFJkOF_9IUwDbVUOTZOSVlCWUc4VEU1MzJGTjZKT1ZUODNXRi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=3CXAhAp7t06EwFJYhOY7cku6EhxtdwFJkOF_9IUwDbVUOTZOSVlCWUc4VEU1MzJGTjZKT1ZUODNXRi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=3CXAhAp7t06EwFJYhOY7cku6EhxtdwFJkOF_9IUwDbVUOTZOSVlCWUc4VEU1MzJGTjZKT1ZUODNXRi4u


The PTFA are holding the following raffle. This will be instead of their usual 
Summer raffle. One £3 ticket is entered into 12 draws! 

We hope that you are able to support them by buying a ticket. Good luck!!! 


